
HOGS 
 
Henley Occasional Golf Society 
 
During 2014 the Hogs had 6 matches which were played at 
Waldringfield, Stowmarket, Brett Vale, Cretingham, Woodbridge and a 
Xmas bash at Waldringfield. 
 
We also visited Dunston Hall for a 2 day Golf break and again 12 of our 
players went across the Channel to play in our 10th Anniversary French 
trip. 
 
At each match we had at least 12 Players and sometimes 16. 
 
We are always looking for new members to join us so if anyone is 
interested please contact me. 
 
Keith Lawrance 


